
Responses to Jury Recommendations 

HWDC Deaths Inquest Q2018-16 

HAMILTON PUBLIC HEALTH 

RECOMMENDATIONS : 

# 57 

REC. 

 # 
ORGANIZATION’S RESPONSE 

57 Hamilton Public Health Services (PHS) has collaborated with the Hamilton Wentworth 

Detention Centre, and starting in May 2019 will be expanding its current harm 

reduction programming on the women’s side to the Men’s side.  The goal is to enhance 

inmates’ knowledge of resources that are available while incarcerated and community 

resources available upon release from custody.   PHS will be at HWDC every Thursday 

afternoon for 3.5 hours.  During this time, PHS will provide 3 1 hour harm reduction 

sessions to rotating mini units of male inmates within the HWDC.   

Appendix "A" to BOH19016 
Page 1 of 1




